
 

 

 

Dear Reader, 

This newsletter provides a short summary on our 4th transnational meeting in the beautiful 
City of Regensburg. The OTH Regensburg hosted 18 dedicated participants from Turkey, 
Switzerland, Romania, Italy, Finland, and Germany. After a warm welcome, the status of our 
lecture guidebook was discussed. The first draft in English is almost finished. In addition, first 
laboratory videos as well as webinars were shared via youtube, VR activities are emerging and 
field trips as well as workshops were organised. Future activities including student training 
activities, translations of book chapters and measures for quality control were discussed and 
planned. On the second day, organizational matters of the project as well as ideas for follow-
up projects were discussed, VR applications were tested, and pictures taken. The 4th 
transnational partner meeting ended with a joint lunch at the OTH Regensburg. 

 

 



 

 

Contacts 

You can follow and access the project outputs and news via our website: 
https://www.futurebioproject.eu/   

FutureBio Project Instagram page: @futurebioproject   

FutureBio Project YouTube channel: Future Bio 

For all kinds of questions and information: futurebio@pau.edu.tr 

https://www.futurebioproject.eu/

